
FROM THE DESK OF


Kara Miles Hair Studio, LLC 


September 4, 2024


Tiffani Wooten

Assistant Director

29201 Quinn Rd., Suite B

Tomball, Texas 77375


Good-afternoon, 


I am writing to respectfully request the Tomball Economic Development Council’s 
consideration for the renters incentive grant for my business, Kara Miles Hair Studio, 
LLC (“KMH Studio”). KMH Studio is a hair salon currently located in The Woodlands, 
TX. Over the past six years we have been dedicated to serving local women, striving to 
make each client look and feel their absolute best. We are eager to bring our passion 
and expertise over to Tomball. 


Kara Miles Hair Studio will be moving off Hufsmith-Kohrville in a new business park, 
next to a handful of other locally owned small businesses.  We are excited to have 
found this space, as it gives us the room for the growth we have been seeking for quite 
some time. The space will need to be completely built out as a hair salon. I will be 
investing my own money into some of the buildout, along with all of the furnishings 
and equipment. Total, I am looking at around $60,000. 


Considering most of this project is self funded, I am extremely grateful for any financial 
assistance. I intend to use the grant funds to further invest in my business and educate 
my young stylists. That way we can continue to serve the women of Tomball providing 
them with the highest quality hair care products and an excellent service experience. 


Thank you in advance for considering KMH Studio for your Renter’s Incentive Grant 
program. 


Kind regards, 

Kara Baker Miles 

Owner, Kara Miles Hair Studio, LLC

KARA MILES HAIR STUDIO 


26820 KUYKENDHAL RD THE WOODLANDS, TX 77389



